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Dear [MP]
I am writing to urge you to add your name to Tim Yeo and Barry Gardiner MPs’ amendment to the Energy Bill, which would introduce a target for clean power by 2030, in line with Committee on Climate Change advice.
The Energy Bill presents a massive opportunity to set us on the path towards clean power, to get us off the hook of expensive, dirty gas, and to bring green manufacturing and jobs to the UK.

But without the inclusion of a 2030 target for clean power – a ‘green jobs amendment’ – the Bill will not deliver the clear long-term signal to investors needed to kick-start this transformation.

As demonstrated at all stages of the Bill’s progress through Parliament to date, there is massive and growing support for such a 2030 clean power target. This includes support across each of the main political parties, the Government’s official advisors the Committee on Climate Change (CCC), and a broad cross section of business. 

Ed Davey, the Energy Secretary, recently said the ‘vast majority’ of businesses support a target in the Bill, and could not name any companies who oppose it.

The CCC state that cleaning up our power sector by 2030 is the most cost effective way to meet our legally binding climate change targets.

Your decision will help determine our energy future for decades to come. Please add your name to Tim Yeo and Barry Gardiner’s amendment to integrate a 2030 clean power target into the Bill.
Yours sincerely

[Your name / organisation]
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